
REPORT FOR ACTION 

Federal Public Transit Infrastructure Fund Phase 1 
Update 
Date:  October 10, 2017 
To:  Executive Committee 
From:  City Manager 
Wards:  All 

SUMMARY 

This placeholder report is to advise that the City Manager and the Chief Financial 
Officer will be bringing forward a report to the October 24, 2017 Executive Committee 
meeting. 

The purpose of the report is to provide a status update on the implementation of the 
Public Transit Infrastructure Fund (PTIF) Phase 1 and to seek authority from City 
Council to amend the City of Toronto's PTIF project list in order to ensure the City 
maximizes its full federal funding allocation.  

Additional time has been required to complete this report to ensure proper consultation 
and collaboration across City Divisions and the Toronto Transit Commission (TTC).  

CONTACT 

Josie Lavita, Executive Director, Financial Planning Division, 416-397-4229, 
josie.lavita@toronto.ca 

Gwen McIntosh, Executive Director, Strategic & Corporate Policy, 416-392-4995, 
gwen.mcintosh@toronto.ca  

SIGNATURE 

Peter Wallace 
City Manager 
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